
2016, a busy year for the TMEPA Training 
and Board Rooms 

 

As we come to the close of 
2016 and look forward to a 
busy 2017, we wanted to 
share with you the news of 
the continued success of our 
TMEPA Training room and our 
Board Room.  We have hosted 
many meetings this year, 
utilizing both the training 
room and the board room.  
Educational sessions that last 
for multiple days, Executive 

Committee meetings, Legislative Committee, Board and staff meetings and many other groups 
and  gatherings.  One member system used our facilities for an annual board retreat.  Everyone 
continues to praise the central location, parking and personal service provided by staff.  We 
even hosted a surprise baby shower for one of our WinUp (Women’s International Network of 
Utility Professionals) Members.  

TVPPA continues to hold the record for most meetings booked, but we’ve also hosted meetings 
by TVA, CDMA (Central District Managers Association), E-Source, Winup and the JT&S group.     

TMEPA members and their staff are always welcome to use the training room, the boardroom, 
and the guest office space for meetings or simply if they need a quiet spot to get some work 
done as they’re traveling through the area.  Our Training Room will hold up to 30 folks 
comfortably in a 
classroom style 
setting.  Our board 
room seats 14 around 
the table and 5 extra 
club chairs along the 
wall.  The extra office 
has been used by 
several TMEPA System 
members and is a 
great place to take 
conference calls, or 
participate in a 
webinar should you need an office away from home.  



Our audio/visual system is modern and easy to use.  We have virtually unlimited guest Wi-Fi 
internet access allowing for up to 99 connections at one time.  We endeavor to be gracious 
hosts, and our usage fees are nominal compared to costs at hotels and other meeting facilities.   
Of course, System Members of TMEPA don’t pay a facilities charge to use the training room or 
boardroom as all facilities are here for their benefit.  Come on over and check us out. We think 
you will be impressed enough to add us to your short list of potential future meeting sites.      


